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Zero Emission Buses Program 
27 February 2024 

 

 
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumattagal people of the Dharug Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW (Transport) is 
proposing to build a new bus depot at 
Macquarie Park as part of the Zero 
Emission Buses Program. 

The new bus depot will be located at 1A and 1B 
Talavera Road, Macquarie Park. When complete, 
the depot will operate battery electric buses, 
reducing operational impacts on our neighbours 
and delivering quieter streets, cleaner air and 
greener operations.  

What work are we doing?  
As part of the planning process, we are assessing 
the site’s underground conditions. This is called  
geotechnical investigation and it will be 
undertaken in March.  

Work includes: 

• establishing a temporary site compound 

• surveying utilities in the area 

• borehole drilling at approximately 13 locations 

• demobilising the site compound after work is 
complete. 

Equipment used includes: 

• light vehicles 
• trucks 
• drilling equipment and machinery. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We’ll be working at 1A Talavera Road Macquarie 
Park over one weekend from Friday 1 March 
2024.  

Working hours are 7am to 5pm, Friday to 
Sunday. 

What will this mean for you? 
During our work, you may notice noise from 
machinery and equipment, and workers and 
vehicles near the site. 

We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. No traffic 
changes or detours will be in place for this work.  

Project timeline 

Concept design 
From August 2023 

 
Community consultation 
Mid 2024 

Planning approval 
Mid 2024 

  
Project construction 
Early 2025 

 

Project completion 
Late 2027 

*This timeframe is indicative only, and subject to receiving 
planning approval. 

WE ARE 
HERE 
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Location of work area  

 

What is the Zero Emission Buses 
Program?  
Transport’s Zero Emission Buses Program is a 
multi billion dollar program to transition the 
states 8,000 plus diesel and compressed natural 
gas public transport buses to zero emission 
technology by 2047. 

The first stage of the transition is underway with 
11 existing bus depots being converted to support 
the new battery electric fleet and a new battery 
electric bus depot being built at Macquarie Park.  

 
There are many benefits from transitioning to 
zero emission buses, including: 

• a smoother bus ride experience and more 
comfort for passengers 

• quieter streets and local areas 

• cleaner air with no bus exhaust fumes. 

To learn more, please visit our website at 
transport.nsw.gov.au/zeroemissionbuses.  
 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

231 Elizabeth Street  
Sydney, NSW 2000 

 

Visit our website at 
transport.nsw.gov.au/zeroemissionbuses 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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